Brown, Patti

To:

Jeff Sanders

Subje**∠**t:

RE: Please Read

From: Jeff Sanders [mailto:jeffsandersphotography@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 09, 2018 4:58 PM

To: Brown, Patti

Subject: Re: Please Read

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Alright, I'll be sure to attend the meeting. My letter is written below, let me know if you need anything further. Thanks.

Hello.

My name is Jeff Sanders, a local photographer based out of La Crosse Wisconsin. I will be hosting a photography seminar at the Myrick Community Center on September 20th at 7pm. My seminar will cover the operation of digital cameras, helping beginners understand their cameras to achieve better photos. The seminar will also educate attendees on local wildlife and their environment.

I will be showcasing many prints for viewing, but also for purchase if desired. 50 percent of the proceeds from the seminar will go directly back to the Myrick Community Center.

Thank you for your time.

Jeff Sanders